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From: Skylar Sherman-Moulton 
Sent: Sunday, November 26, 2023 5:32:29 PM
To: Council <council@brock.ca>
Subject: Battery Storage System Proposal
 
Hi 
I live in Beaverton and have a young family. We do not need this storage system in our area.
The proposed site is valuable greenbelt area.

Please know I am against this and we do not want this in our area. We are already building so
many new subdisivons and growing.

Thank you for your time.

Skylar.




